
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What an interesting end to this term the children have had. In the penultimate week 

the children completed a presentation to persuade their peers what the Greatest 

Legacy of the Ancient Greeks was; all three year 5 classes decided The Olympics was the 

overall winner.  

In the final week, the children have been learning about the important Jewish festival of 

Passover. They enjoyed learning about the 10 plagues God sent to help free the Israelites 

from enslavement in Egypt and designed some lovely leaflets comparing the similarities 

and difference between the religious festivals of Easter and Passover. 

 

Homework 

Over the holidays, please remind the children 

to: 

 learn their spellings (use Edshed) 

 practice times tables using T.T. 

Rockstars or any other method  

 read three times a week. 

This really does help them. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

 

Maths 

This week the children have been learning about different types of angles and applying 

their knowledge to answer algebraic questions about missing angles. 

 


